
Welcome to Year 2
September 2020 

Cherry Lane Primary School 



Hello, year 1. 

The following slides will tell you 
who your new year 2 teacher is 

when you come back to school in 
September.



Miss Moore

Welcome to year 2, 1V. I have heard lots of nice things 
from Miss Vara about you all and am excited to meet you 
all properly in September. Our LSAs this year will be Miss 
Cooper and Miss Callaghan.
You will be learning lots in Year 2, as well as having lots of 
fun. You will learn lots of different topics and have Forest 
School.

I hope you all enjoy the summer break and I look forward 
to seeing you all in September!

1V – Welcome to 2M!
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1P – Welcome to 2Q

Mrs Quainoo

Hello 1P, welcome to year 2. My name is Mrs Quainoo 
and I will be your new class teacher from September. 
Miss DaCosta is my LSA. Our class will be called 2Q 
and Snowdrops. 

In Year 2 you will enjoy lots of fun-filled activities and 
you will get to attend Forest School.  You will also be 
making new friends and sharing new ideas.

I cannot wait to see you all in September with big 
smiles on your faces. Have a lovely summer! 

Miss Da Costa



Mrs Rickerby

I am so excited to have you in my class next year. 
My LSA is Miss Schofield.
You are going to have so much fun learning and making new 
friends. In Year 2, you will  have lots to look forward to including 
great topics and Forest School.

Hope you all have a lovely summer and I look forward to seeing 
you in September
Stay Safe.  

1T – Welcome to 2R 

Mrs Rickerby
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Year 2 Notices

• Please remember to clearly label all of your belongings including jumpers and 
PE kits.

• PE will take place twice a week until Christmas and then in preparation for SATs 
PE will be once a week. Please ensure children bring their PE kits in as soon as 
possible and these can be left on their pegs at school.

• Please bring in your reading books from Year 1 so that they can be returned to 
their year group.

• In Year 2 you will attend Forest School. Things to bring in for Forest school –
Wellington Boots and clothes (Jogging bottoms and a jumper) you  don’t mind 
getting dirty. Please remember to clearly label all forest school items. 


